
From: Celia Meza <Celia.Meza@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 11:46 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: You’re Invited to WBC’s Chicago International Gala 
 

Steve, 
Please be advised that I attended the WBC Gala as per the invitation from Michael Fassnaught. 
 
 

Celia Meza 

Corporation Counsel 

City of Chicago Law Department 
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